Winston-Salem City Council
APPROVED (a)
October 7, 2019

Resolution #19-0543
Resolution Book 1, Volume 1

Resolution Supporting the Eligibility of Property
for the National Register of Historic Places
a)

BE IT RESOLVED by the Winston-Salem City Council, designated as a Certified Local
Government, having reviewed and requested public comment on the National Register of
Historic Places Registration Form for Evergreen Farm, that we hereby find that the said
property meets the criteria for listing in the National Register of Historic Places. We, therefore,
recommend that the property be submitted for listing in the National Register of Historic Places.

Adopted this the 7" day of October 2019.

Resolution Declining to Support the Eligibility of Property
for the National Register of Historic Places
b)

BE IT RESOLVED by the Winston-Salem City Council, designated as a Certified Local
Government, having reviewed and requested public comment on the National Register of
Historic Places Registration Form for Evergreen Farm, that we hereby find that the said
property does not meet the criteria for listing in the National Register of Historic Places. We,
therefore, do not recommend that the property be submitted for listing in the National Register
of Historic Places.

Adopted this the _ day of October 2019.

Resolution Partially Supporting the Eligibility of Property
for the National Register of Historic Places

c)

BE IT RESOLVED by the Winston-Salem City Council, designated as a Certified Local
Government, having reviewed the recommendations of the Forsyth County Historic Resources
Commission regarding Evergreen Farm and requested public comment on the National Register
of Historic Places Registration Form for Evergreen Farm, that we hereby adopt the
recommendations of the Forsyth County Historic Resources Commission regarding Evergreen
Farm, and find that:

(a) Parcels meet the criteria for listing in the National Register of Historic
Places; and
(b) Parcels do not meet the criteria for listing in the National Register of

Historic Places.
We, therefore, do not recommend that the property as documented in the National Register of

Historic Places Registration Form be submitted for listing in the National Register of Historic
Places.

Adopted this the _ day of October 2019.



